
 
“Parenting A to Z” Fall Series 2022 

 
 
Aug. 17 Night of Worship and Prayer 

Join the PHBC family as we gather to pray for our community and one another. 
 
 
Aug. 24 Intentional Conversations to Have with your Kids (Holly Shivers) 

As parents prepare their kids for the school year and all it entails, it is important 
to prepare them spiritually will share three intentional conversations to have with 
your kiddos as they are beginning the school year.  She will share talking points, 
scripture, and what-if scenarios to get your family talking! 

 
 
Aug. 31 Let’s Talk about That!  (Roundtable discussion) 
 
 
Sept. 7 Time Management and Protecting the Family Calendar (Stephanie Whitley) 

Is your family calendar filled to the max?  Does your family calendar stress you 
out?  Stephanie will share tips on family time management and how to protect 
the family calendar. 

       
 
Sept. 14 How to Tackle Tough Topics with your Kids (Becky Leach) 

Your kids have reached the age that they are interested in what is going on in 
the world.  They tend to ask tough questions.  So, what should you do? How do 
you know what’s appropriate and at what age? Becky will share ways to handle 
tough topics and have those tough conversations. 

 
 
Sept. 21 Fight Fairly, Forgive Freely – Timeless Tools for Healthy Conflict Resolution 

with your Kids (Jeanie Cox) 
Conflicts happen in all families!  Jeanie will share timeless tools for healthy 
conflict resolution with your kids. 

 
 
Sept. 28 Let’s Talk about That! (Roundtable discussion) 
  Topic – Texting and Social Etiquette for kids with cell phones. 
 
 
Oct. 5  Fun Date Night Ideas for Parents  

Join us for an evening of fun date night ideas.  Guest Host, Shelly Francis, co-
owner of Lone Star Food Tours, will share how a food tour can be a fun date 
night idea. 

 



 
 
 
Oct. 12 Parenting the “Out of the Box” Child (Jinger Lord) 

Sharing lessons, she has gleaned in her own parenting journey, Jinger will 
discuss things she has learned parenting a child with various struggles and 
needs.   
 

 
Oct. 19 The Importance of Fun as it Relates to Families (Matt & Randi Wideman) 
  When a family has fun together, it builds bonds that last a lifetime.   
  Randi and Matt Wideman will share ideas of how to build that bond  
  through fun with your family. 
 
 
Oct. 26  Prayer Night  
 
 
Nov. 2 Leading your Family to be a Praying Family (Author- Karen Whiting) 

We are living in a time when we need to raise up prayer warriors!   Karen 
Whiting, author of “52 Weekly Devotions for Family Prayer,” will be joining us by 
zoom as she shares some easy and fun ideas on praying as a family and how to 
respond to children’s questions about prayer. 

 
 
Nov. 9 TBD 
 
 
Nov. 16 Making the Most of the Time with your Kids (John and Pam McGee) 

You parent your child for approximately 936 weeks from birth until High School 
Graduation.  The McGee’s will share ideas and information on making the most 
of that time with your kids. 

 
 
Nov. 23  No Parenting Series (Happy Thanksgiving) 
 
 
Nov. 30 Let’s Talk about That!  (Roundtable discussion) 
 
 
Dec. 7 Raising Confident Kids (Debbie Richardson) 

One of your many important jobs as parents is to build your kids self-esteem.  
Kids who are confident in themselves and their abilities will do better 
academically, socially, and behaviorally.  Debbie will provide some practical tips 
that parents can use in helping to raise confident kids. 

 
 
Dec. 14  A to Z Parenting Series in Review 
 



 


